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Anchorline 
Newsletter of the West Seattle Yacht Club 

Commodore’s Report 

Next General Meeting 

 
  September Birthdays 
 

 

Ahoy Mates, 
 
Ahoy Mateys 
What a fun year we’ve had. Big thanks to all the volunteers who help 
support this great club and make all our gatherings special. 
  
It has been an honor serving as your commodore, and I couldn’t have 
done it alone. If I can do it, anyone can. 
 
Hope to see you all at the Sept. nominations meeting. It’s a great time 
to volunteer. 
 
Your commodore 
Mike LeSieur 

Mark Clinton 9 

Matt Wolcott 26 

Doreen Rupprecht 27 

Scott Shannon 27 

Kayla Schrober 28 

Lynda Swift 28 

 
 

2018 Dick Baker Memorial  

Fishing Derby Winner 

Doreen Rupprecht  
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Vice Commodore’s Report  

 Hope everyone has enjoyed their summer.  
 
 Aug 17, 2018 - Steak Fry in Brownsville was a lot of fun as usual.  It was great to see 
everyone who was able to attend. Thank you very much to all the volunteers who helped 
make this happen. 
 
Sept 21, 2018- Our next general meeting at the Masonic Hall. We're going to keep it  
simple with a pot luck; be sure and bring something tasty to share with all your friends. 
Doors open at 5:00pm. Susan and Rob Ponselle will be hosting happy hour at 6:00pm, 
(bless their hearts) Dinner at 7:00pm. This will be our nominations night. So, keep in 
mind, we're looking for someone to fill in the Rear Commodore position; Neal Duett has 
done an awesome job and is moving up to Vice Commodore position.  We have some 
other club positions open like: Advertising, Mtg Host Coord, Membership, Phone Commit-
tee, etc..... see what we can work out; we need to keep this great club going!! 
 
Oct 19, 2018  - TBD/maybe potluck - 
elections  
   
Hope to see you all next week.  
   
Vice Commodore 

Place a Classified Ad! 
E-mail all of your information to Bob Schrader,  
bobsathome@aol.com, 
and he will compile the ads and forward them to our Anchorline editor. 

Visit us at  

Westseattleyachtclub.org 
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Rear Commodore’s Report  

  Well it was a great year for cruising this summer and what great weather. 
 
The South Sound cruise was a blast. We had 6 boats turn out and the smoke 
cleared, and the sun came out. We met up in  
Longbranch and had two fun days, then off to Jerrell's Cove State Park and was it 
hot there; we all had to find some shade by the time the afternoon came around. 
Mary and I headed home for a couple of days to take care of our cat and the rest 
went on to Gig Harbor. On Friday morning Mary and I headed to Bremerton as well 
as the rest of the South Sound cruisers. We will look forward to going again next 
year.      
 
Thanks to all that came out for the Steak Fry.  I want to thank  
everyone that helped. We had a lot of fun at the Blackberry  
Festival in Bremerton.  The weather was very nice - not too hot. We enjoyed black-
berry pie and ice cream for breakfast, well some of us did. We had 12 boats come 
out for this event. We hooked up with the Viking Yacht Club and we will try and get 
together next year at Bremerton. They suggested that we could do happy hour and 
snacks as a group. So, the new rear commodore can make arrangements with them 
after the new year. 
 
 
I will see you all at our next meeting on the 21st. This will be our nominations meet-
ing for the next officers and all the other personnel that make our club run throughout 
the year. Please come out and help with the selections.  
 
 
Rear commodore 
Neal Duett 
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WSYC Officers 

 

 
West Seattle Yacht Club Officers, Board Members & Volunteers | Nov 2017 thru Oct 2018  

Commodore:  Advertising:   Anchorline:   

Mike Leseiur  (206) 235-4794 Bob Schrader 
Dee Selk  
(dselk46@comcast.net) 

        

Vice-Commodore:  Cruise Captain:   IOBG:    

Doreen Rupprecht  (425) 876-5604 TBD per cruise  Lani Lightle   

        

Rear-Commodore:  Meeting Host Coordinators:  Membership:  

Neal Duett  (425) 228-1157 Kate & Chuck Deaver Rob Ponselle  

        

Purser:   Phone Committee:  Photographer:   

Robert Selk  (206) 715-4191  Joy Smith and Lori Leseiur TBD   

        

Yeoman:  Publicity Committee:  Reciprocals:   

Maria Gonzales  (206) 402-1625 TBD   Rod Rupprecht (425) 533-3172 

        

Past Commodore: Ship Store:   Sunshine Committee:  

Don Lobdell  (425) 417-3020 Dori Schnelz   Sue Scott (206) 938-8918  

  dmschnelz@gmail.com      

Two Year Board:  Webmaster:      

Julie Baker Dee Selk      

Chuck Deaver       

Jim Schnelz       

        

One Year Board:        

Mark Clinton       

Rob Ponselle       

Susan Ponselle       
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WSYC Officers — OPEN POSITIONS 

 
West Seattle Yacht Club Officers, Board Members & Volunteers | Nov 2018 thru Oct 2019  

Commodore:  Advertising:   Anchorline:   

Doreen Rupprecht  (425) 876-5604 TBD   

Dee Selk  
(dselk46@comcast.net) 

        

Vice-Commodore:  Cruise Captain:   IOBG:    

Neal Duett  (425) 228-1157 TBD per cruise  Lani Lightle   

        

Rear-Commodore:  Meeting Host Coordinators:  Membership:  

TBD  TBD   TBD   

        

Purser:   Phone Committee:  Photographer:   

TBD  TBD   TBD   

        

Yeoman:  Publicity Committee:  Reciprocals:   

TBD  TBD   TBD   

        

Past Commodore: Ship Store:   Sunshine Committee:  

Mike Lesieur TBD   TBD   

        

Two Year Board:  Webmaster:      

TBD  Dee Selk      

TBD        

TBD        

        

One Year Board:        

Julie Baker       

Chuck Deaver       

Jim Schnelz       

There are many open positions coming up on 
our 2018-2019 WSYC Board! 

Please consider running for one!  
Great group of people and tons of fun! 


